
 

“Safer Internet Day” was started as an initiative in 2014. (www.saferinternetday.org) 

This year, the event was celebrated on the 5th of February 2019. 

Our involved students from the project “ Security in ICT”  (ERASMUS+) have informed their 

classmates and teachers about “Safer Internet Day”  through the school radio. 

They created an informative board, where they introduced the topic and the principles of 

the internet safety – so called “ 10 rules of being safe on the internet” 

We hope all students will remember these rules while spending their time on the internet as 

well as this day. 

 

 


